
Forsbrook Primary School  

SEN Report Autumn 2018 

Jayne Hackney (SENCO) and I met on the 7th November 2018 for our termly SEN update. 

Currently there are 21 children with IEP’s and 6 children with EHCP’s.  We have 3 Looked After 
Children on role and 3 children under special guardianship.   

The Education Psychologist visited one child and the report is awaited.  A specialised chair has 
been delivered for a pupil which has greatly assisted movement around the school.  This is part 
funded through the school budget. 

Jayne will be attending SENCO updates at Blackfriars Special School this year as opposed to the 
local authority training and I will continue to attend the training with the LA as a comparison.  The 
Local Authority has withdrawn free SENIS termly support and this has to be paid for out of the 
school budget along with any Educational Psychology visits.  The school intends to look at what is 
available to ensure we get the best help if required at a competitive cost. 

The SEND Information report for 2017/18 has been completed and is on the website along with 
the updated SEND Policy. 

Jayne has met with all staff individually to look at target setting for SEN children to ensure they 
are specific and measurable as part of her monitoring role. She is also looking at how effective 
interventions are and will report the outcomes at our next meeting.  She completed observations 
in the summer term and highlighted that precision teaching needs further input to produce the 
required outcomes.  

A trial has been set up in KS1 targeting Maths for lower ability learners (2 from each class) by 
introducing pre-intervention teaching.  The children are taught the new concept prior to the main 
teaching that day.   

SEND & GDPR:  we are compliant, but we are in the process of completing an audit to ensure all 
SEN records are held securely.  Also attached is an annual report for 2017/18. 
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